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7-Day Memorial/Intention Candles:  These white       
candles are for 7 days, Friday to Friday.  Cost $7.00.  The 
following weeks are available:  February 4-11, February 11-
18, February 18-25, February 25-March 4, March 4-11, 
March 11-18, March 18-25, March 25-April 1, April 1-8,    
April 8-15, April 15-22, April 22-29, May 13-20, May 20-27, 
May 27-June 3, June 3-10, June 10-17, June 17-24, July 8-15, 
July 15-22, July 22-29, July 29-August 5, August 5-12, August 
12-19, August 26-September 2, September 23-30,             
September 30-October 7, October 14-21, October 21-28, 
November 25-December 2, December 2-9, December 23-30. 

 

Bible Verse for January 23:    Col. 1:24  

I am now rejoicing in my sufferings for your sake, 
and in my flesh I am completing what is lacking in 
Christ's afflictions for the sake of his body, that is, 
the church. 

Stewardship Reflection:  

“Go your way, eat the fat and drink sweet wine and 
send portions of them to those for whom nothing is 
prepared, ...”                                             (Nehemiah 8:10) 

Ezra's instructions to the people show us that God 
does not forbid us from enjoying the good things in 
life.  He wants us to be happy!  However, God      
expects us to be grateful for all that He has given us 
and to generously share our blessings with those 
who are in need.  Now here's the hard part - to 
share all we have without expecting anything in   
return.                               
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Mass Intentions:                                                                              
Monday   Jan. 24  Luz Talavera Valdez +      
Tuesday   Jan. 25  Laura Dizon Siazon +                                                       
Wednesday Jan. 26  Jack Doyle +                                                                         
Thursday  Jan. 27  Pennington Family living & deceased 

Friday    Jan. 28  Martin Christensen +                                                                                
Saturday  Jan. 29  Gertrudes (Baby) Buenaventura +  
    

SUNDAY, JANUARY 30, 2022:                     
FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                 
Saturday Jan. 29    5pm Henry Merz +                         
Sunday  Jan. 30    9am Paul & Jeannette Rollheiser + 
Sunday   Jan. 30  11am Stefanek Family living & deceased

January 23, 2022                                                     

THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Email Fraud Warning:                                                                        
The Archdiocese has received multiple reports from parishioners 
and priests who have fallen victim to a recent Internet email 
phishing scam.  Imposters, posing as priests and using email     
addresses that are similar to those of our priests, have been 
emailing people asking for personal donations, gift cards, and   
other forms of financial assistance.  Never respond to emails    
requesting Google Play cards, iTune cards, or any other form of 
personal financial assistance, even if it appears to be from a 
priest, deacon, religious, parish staff or bishop.  If you have any 
doubt, please contact the sender by other means to verify any 
requests.  e.g. a while back a parishioner was asked to donate 
$100 of iTune cards for cancer patients.  Fortunately she knew it 
was a scam. 

2022 Envelopes:  USE ONLY 2022 envelopes.  PREVIOUS YEARS' 
ENVELOPES ARE NOT TO BE USED - the number you had prior to 
2022 may have been allocated elsewhere. 

Project Advance 2021:                                                                                 
Annual Diocesan Goal was $15,000.00,  Total Collected was 
$27,120.00, Our Portion of Archdiocesan Expenses $2,031.02.  
Total Rebate Amount for 2021: $10,088.98.  Thank you to every-
one who supported Project Advance in 2021.   

St. John Brebeuf Regional Secondary School:                         
Are you thinking about attending St. John Brebeuf next year?  Are 
you curious about what life is like at SJB?  Are you wanting to 
learn more about who we are and what we offer?  Be sure to join 
us for our Virtual Open House on Thursday, February 3.  More 
information to come! 

Neufeld Parenting Workshop: Making Sense of Counterwill    
A Dr. Gordon Neufeld video course with discussion facilitated by 
Kevin Bredeman, M.A.  The instinct to resist being controlled or 
coerced is one of the most perplexing and troublesome dynamics 
in dealing with children and youth.  This course reveals the        
dynamics controlling this instinct and provides suggestions for 
how to deal with it.  This material is applicable for all those     
dealing with toddlers through adolescents: teachers, parents and 
helping professionals.  Begins Thursday, February 10 at 7:30pm.  
Learn more and register at beholdvancouver.org/events 

Advance Planning for Catholics:                                                    
Plan for the future now so your children don't have to worry later.  
This free presentation offers a Catholic perspective on advance 
care planning, estates, wills, legacy, meaningful funerals and     
memorialization.  Our expert presents will share wisdom and 
practical advice you need to plan ahead with peace of mind.  
There will be time at the end for questions and answers.   
Wednesday, February 23 at 7:00pm.  Learn more and register at 
planning.rcav.org 


